
 
September 6, 2023 
 
 
New Horizons for Seniors Program 
Government of Canada 
270-220 4th Ave SE 
Calgary AB  T2G 4X3 
 
Re: Indo-Canadian Seniors Society of Prince George Funding Application 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the City of Prince George Council, I'm writing this letter in support of the Indo-
Canadian Seniors Society of Prince George’s funding application. 
 
The Indo-Canadian Seniors Society of Prince George works hard to maintain principals of 
compassion and multiculturalism.  They ensure that their programs, events, policies, and 
services reflect the interests and concerns of a diverse membership.   
 
This funding will encourage connection between the Indo-Canadian seniors and youth in Prince 
George.  These events will encourage volunteerism and inclusion of all ages, which will lead to 
a more diverse culture amongst citizens in our community.  
 
The City of Prince George is supportive of the Indo-Canadian Seniors Society of Prince George’s 
work to secure funding to further the development of organizing community events for 
promoting volunteerism amongst the seniors and youth.  I hope that their application receives 
favourable consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Mayor Simon Yu 
City of Prince George 
 


